
 
 

 

 

 

 

19th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 9 Options Evening - Thursday 10th February 2022 

 

As part of our commitment to ensuring that each student’s curriculum is challenging, 

rewarding and provides better life chances, all students in year 9 will soon make their 

choices on the subjects that they wish to take for their GCSEs. 

 

There will be an Options Evening in the school hall on Thursday 10th February, 

running as two sessions to help limit the number of people on site at any one time: 

 

Session 1: 4.10-5.10pm 

Session 2: 6.00-7.00pm 

 

Please sign up to your preferred session by clicking here 

 

Each session will begin with a short talk in the main hall, followed by time to visit 

stands for each of the option subjects. 

 

During the evening information on the possible choices will be given to students 

together with an options booklet containing course details and other important 

information. There will be an opportunity to meet with subject teachers and discuss 

the subjects on offer. 

 

There will be a form attached to the options book which must be returned to             

Mr Fielding by Friday 11th March 2022. It is essential that this form is returned on 

time. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your child at the Options Evening. If you have any 

further questions, please contact your child’s Head of House. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr B Chidwick 

Senior Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/251099173387

